From: e ———
Sent: 2 November 2020 15:05

To: wastecomments
Subject: Deposit Return Scheme

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

A chara,
I fully support the proposal for a Deposit Return scheme for plastic bottles and drink cans.

I also think there should be a separate bin at bottle bank recycling centres for the very large 5-10litre water
bottles that many households use, and it wouldn't bother me whether there was a refund on these or not. I'm
finding that these take up far too much room in the normal household blue bins for general recycling.
Yours sincerely
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